
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Follow Up Letter Request
1 message

Severo Cabugayan <severo.cabugayan.jr@gmail.com> Tue, Sep 7, 2021 at 1:27 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Dear Ma'am/Sir:

Good day! May I please be apprised of the actions taken regarding my Letter dated August 10, 2021, which was received by
your Office on August 19, 2021.

Attached is the photo of the said letter for your reference.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely yours,

SEVERO M. CABUGAYAN, JR.
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https://mail.google.com/mail/u/2?ui=2&ik=90712b6050&view=att&th=17bbeb9fd1d11072&attid=0.1&disp=inline&realattid=17bbeb5709641a696a11&safe=1&zw

